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24th November 2023 
 

 
Wear what you like day 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next Tuesday, 28th November, will be a wear what you like day. Children are invited to 
come to school dressed in their own clothes, bringing in an item that could be used to 
create a tombola stall and hamper prizes.  
 
The tombola stall will be at the Kingstone High School Christmas Fair which we are excited 
to be supporting and the hampers will be prizes at the primary school Bingo evening. In 
order to support both events, any additional items would be most welcome.  
 
Our Bingo event will be raising money for school developments and next term, our children 
will be helping to decide how this money is best spent. We will be holding a raffle at the 
Bingo evening – any raffle prizes would be most appreciated and can be dropped off at the 
school office. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support, 

 
 
 

 
Mrs Preece 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


